
The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 

MOTION 

Date: July 23, 2018 
	

No.  2 311 I S 

Moved by:  	P 6A/S1u1Seconded  by: 71-1  

t, 	  

WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole has considered a letter from Cory 
Mazzeo, Senior Designer, Ministry of Transportation Eastern Region requesting 
an exemption to the Town of Cobourg Noise By-law N.011-2011 to facilitate the 
proposed construction taking place on Highway 401 from Highway 28 in Port 
Hope to Burnham Street, Cobourg. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council grant an exemption to the 
Town of Cobourg Noise By-law No.011-2011 for the proposed construction to 
Highway 401 from Highway 28, Port Hope to Burnham Street, Cobourg, including 
resurfacing of Highway 401 mainlanes, shoulders and ramps, as well as the 
rehabilitation of 14 culverts starting in September 2018 to Fall 2019 as requested 
by the Ministry of Transportation (Mb), Provincial Highways Management 
Division. 
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